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Townsend, Erle

From: RITA KIROUAC <kirouac@msn.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 7:51 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: EV

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click 

links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Big fat no to EV. Born and raised in Maine I will not be told what I need to drive. 

 

They will not work in Maine in the winter besides that YOU will not tell the people what to 

drive. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rita Kirouac 


